New Members

Kevin and Jack Morris joined the stamp club with a family membership at the July 9 meeting. They have been coming to meetings over the last few months.

Jack is the collector and enjoys the live meeting auctions and is active in the bidding. Jack also collects sports cards and collectibles and coins.

Kevin is Jack's dad and is not yet a stamp collector. Both attended the Reno stamp show and Kevin was visiting the dealer's and looking at material. Maybe Kevin will join his son as a collector. They both live in Sparks.



Kevin and Jack Morris

Their membership was recommended by Nadiah Beekun.